Mindy Andis

From: Sales West Canyon <sales@westcanyonnurseries.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2024 10:09 AM

To: Mindy Andis

Subject: Re: Reappointment CEC

I CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click finks or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Here itis, let me know if you need anything else on this. On another note can you update my email to
derek@westcanyonnurseries.com

My name is Derek, | am the owner of West Canyon Nurseries just east of town. Bruce Leland approached
me at the last chamber of commerce meeting and said that there was an opening on this committee. I’d
love to volunteer for it.

A little background on me: we bought the farm in 2018 and my wife and | run the business together. We
are a full service nursery/garden center serving the roaring fork valley mainly. We enjoy being involved in
the community and | would love to participate in the committee.

Thanks,

Derek

On Wed, Mar 27, 2024 at 10:03 AM Mindy Andis <mandis@newcastlecolorado.org> wrote:

Eitheris fine.

Mindy Andis, CMC
Town Clerk/Court Clerk
Town of New Castle
450 W. Main St.

PO Box 90

New Castle, CO 81647
Office (970)984-2311

Fax (970) 984-2716



